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Dear Lynette Jefferson,
 
Thank you for your public records request dated December 7, 2024, in which you request “…any and
all public records pertaining or concerning Lynette Elvenia Jefferson at any time period.”  Please note
that requests for records in the custody of other State offices must be directed to those offices. The
Attorney General’s Office (AGO) can only produce records for which it is the custodian.  If you
specifically seek records from the AGO, please specify which Division(s) your request should be
directed.  A list of Divisions is here:  https://ago.vermont.gov/attorney-generals-office-divisions-and-
unit
 
For court records, please contact the Vermont Judiciary here: 
https://www.vermontjudiciary.org/about-vermont-judiciary/records-requests
 
Otherwise, a list of State agencies is here:  https://www.vermont.gov/government/agency-a-
z#gsc.tab=0
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | Appellate Unit
109 State Street, 3rd Floor
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
(802) 828-5500 jessica.mishaan@vermont.gov
 




